
Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee January 5, 2017 Meeting 
for MWPAAC General Meeting on January 25, 2017  

 
Conveyance System Improvement (CSI) Program Update 
King County staff presented a table recommending the initial prioritization of the 2017 CSI projects.  
Eight projects are considered high priority, with a recommendation to proceed with design and 
construction within the next 10 years.  Ten projects are considered medium priority, with plans to 
begin design after 2025, and the remaining 23 projects are longer-term projects scheduled for 
implementation following completion of the high- and medium-priority projects.  The project 
prioritization is based primarily on the existing conveyance facilities’ ability to carry the design flows 
and/or significant operations/maintenance issues.  King County staff has discussed the projects with 
the individual jurisdictions affected by the proposed projects. 
 
The CSI Program Update draft report is scheduled to be completed this spring and will be available to 
MWPAAC members.  Additional presentations on the CSI Program Update are scheduled for the 
March 2017 E&P meeting. 
 
For more information on the proposed projects, please review the material on the E&P subcommittee 
meeting website 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/services/environment/wastewater/mwpaac/committees/engineering.aspx. 
 
If you have any questions about the projects, please contact Steve Tolzman, the CSI Program Update 
Project Manager, at Steve.Tolzman@kingcounty.gov.  
 
E&P 2017 Work Plan 
Each year, E&P works with King County staff to identify subjects for discussion at the E&P 
Subcommittee meetings.  This year’s work plan includes the infiltration/inflow reduction concepts 
evaluation, information about the Industrial Waste Program’s permitting guidelines, updates on 
projects (major capital projects and the Combined Sewer Overflow projects), planning for the 
decennial flow monitoring program in 2019-2020, discussion of emerging technologies and products, 
and joint meetings with the Rates and Finance Subcommittee (e.g., resiliency and recovery program).   
 
Change in E&P Meeting Time 
Note that some of the topics that E&P will be discussing this year, particularly the I/I Reduction 
Concepts, will require longer meetings.  Therefore, starting in March, we plan to switch meeting times 
with Rates and Finance, which will begin at 8:30 on the first Thursday of the month, followed by E&P 
at 9:35.  We encourage all MWPAAC members to attend both subcommittee meetings to gain insight 
and offer your expertise and comments on King County’s programs and projects. 
 
 
 
Questions?  
Lisa Tobin, Chair     Paul Bucich, Vice-Chair  
LTobin@auburnwa.gov    PBucich@bellevuewa.gov 
(253) 804-5062     (425) 452-4596 
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